
Nancy Klaber 
St. Louis Park, MN 55416 
 
April 16, 2023 
 
Subject: SF 2995 
 
Dear Finance Committee Members, 
 
I am writing to express my support for SF 2995. The well-being of children of color and American Indian 
children from prenatal to grade 3 and their families deserve our continued financial support. Please 
invest heartily in the funding of SF 2995 to ensure quality early learning and health and well-being 
services are available to the members of our community who need them the most.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nancy Klaber   
 


